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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
Ke'ena O Ka Meia

COUNTY OF MAUI - Kalana O Maui

September 29, 2017

The Honorable Mike White

Council Chairman

Maui County Council

RECEIVED SEP 2 9 2017
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Dear Council Chair White:

SUBJECT: RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR OF FINANCE, APPOINTMENT

OF INTERIM FINANCE DIRECTOR AND SUPPORT FOR MARK

WALKER AS DIRECTOR OF FINANCE

I would like to inform you that Director of Finance, Mr. Danny Agsalog will be resigning
from his position effective September 30, 2017. Deputy Director, Mark Walker, will serve as the
interim Director of Finance pending confirmation of a permanent Director by the Maui County
Council.

While it is confusing as to what happened with the wording for the Charter requirements,
I respectfully submit the name of Mr. Mark Walker as the permanent Director of the Department
of Finance. Please process and forward this matter expeditiously to the appropriate committee to
begin the confirmation process.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself or Executive Assistant,
Mike Molina at 270-7855.

Sincerely,

"Alan M. Arakawa

Mayor
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Maui County Council Members
Danny Agsalog, Director, Department of Finance
Mark Walker, Deputy Director, Department of Finance
Lynn Araki-Regan, Director, Budget Office
Keith Regan, Managing Director, Department of Management
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